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Wake up.  We've heard over and over that the human brain is not fully developed 

until the age 25.  Why are you adding to the mental health crisis in Oregon?  My 

husband and I recently did some traveling and we met people from all over the 

country.  When we said we were from Oregon, they "cringed".   As a lifetime resident 

of Oregon with over 150 years of family generations here, I'm embarrassed to live 

here.  It's time to stop pushing this radical agenda on our youth and making hard 

working citizens with moral values pay for it.  


